
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

19th September 2023 

RGS/2023-24/050 

 

Rescheduling of HY Exam from 22nd Sep. to 23rd Sep. 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Greetings! 
 

 
This is to share with you that as per the directive of the DM of Gautam Budh Nagar the school 

will remain closed for Pre Nursery - Grade 12 students on 22nd September, Friday. This 

comes in lieu of the UP International Trade Show which may cause traffic disruption. 

 

Kindly note: 

• The Half Yearly exam scheduled for 22nd September will be conducted on 23rd 

September, Saturday.  

• The buses will ply as usual in the morning. The buses will leave at 12.15 pm from 

school on 23rd September, including route numbers 1 & 3. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

 
 
Warm regards 

Team RGS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


